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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
Roman Dzhurinskiy and    ) 
Zinaida Dzhurinskaya,    ) 

 Complainants, ) 
  )  
 vs. )  File No. EC-2016-0001 
 ) 

Union Electric Company, d/b/a   ) 
Ameren Missouri,     ) 

   Respondent.  ) 
 
 

JOINT MOTION TO SUSPEND PROCEDURAL SCHEDULE 
 

  COME NOW Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission,  Roman 

Dzhurinskiy and Zinaida Dzhurinskaya (“Complainants”), Ameren Missouri, and the 

Office of the Public Counsel (“Movants”), by and through the undersigned counsel, and 

file this Joint Motion to Suspend Procedural Schedule and in support thereof state that 

Movants are engaged in settlement discussions to resolve the small formal complaint 

and the issues regarding the application of an exemption to Ameren Missouri’s Energy 

Efficiency Investment Charge to residential customers receiving assistance from 

enumerated assistance programs in MO P.S.C. Schedule No. 6, 1st Revised Sheet No. 

90.1, applied to a different utility.  A settlement would obviate the need for the 

evidentiary hearing set for January 26, 2016. Further, Movants are engaged in 

concluding a stipulation and agreement to settle this matter and anticipate filing a 

stipulation and agreement or a status report no later than December 21, 2015.  

WHEREFORE, the Staff, Complainants, Ameren Missouri, and Office of Public 

Counsel respectfully request the Commission suspend the procedural schedule in this 

case to allow Movants sufficient time to conclude a settlement of this matter. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Hampton Williams 
Assistant Staff Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 65633 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 751-4255 (Telephone) 
(573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
Hampton.williams@psc.mo.gov  

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this  
24th day of November, 2015. 

/s/ Hampton Williams 
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